PENGUINS AGAINST CANCER

Ms K Rabjohn
Director of Fundraising & Communications
Lymphoma Action
3 Cromwell Court
New Street
Aylesbury
HP20 2PB



Kicking Cancer Into Touch!

6th August 2020

Dear Karen,

Please find enclosed a cheque for £2,000 as a grant from our charity, Penguins Against Cancer, to Lymphoma Action. This grant is given in recognition of the wonderful support you provide to those suffering from lymphatic cancer and is specifically in memory of **Tim Bates** who succumbed to the disease some 24 years ago. This is in addition to the £4,000 grant that Penguins Against Cancer made to Lymphoma Action in January 2020 and the £1,000 grant to Lymphoma Association by us in November 2016.

You will hopefully recall that Tim's wife, **Margaret Littlejohns**, has been involved with Lymphoma Action / Lymphoma Association for many years and is the sister of one of our founding Trustees, **David Littlejohns**. David is also the Webmaster and Marketing Officer for our charity. Margaret and Tim's son, **Albert Bates**, is also due to be running in the revised 2020 London Marathon in October, both to honour Tim and to also raise funds separately for Lymphoma Action, following (literally) in the footsteps of his marathon-running father. We are keeping our fingers crossed that the Marathon will be allowed to take place in October.

Penguins Against Cancer is a registered charity set up to raise awareness of cancer and to provide support to cancer treatment, cancer research and hospices. Further detail about Penguins Against Cancer can be found on our website: www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk. Please do visit it and let us know what you think.

Please confirm your receipt of this letter and how the grant will be spent.

With Our Very Best Wishes

Yours sincerely

Charlie Beardmore

President

Pat Gush

Vice President

On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer

Dr. Charlie Beardmore Coo Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley Surrey GU15 2LB